
 

 

 

 

Wear your ugly holiday sweaters to the Magnolia Group  

Thursday December 20th, 2018. 

Members of the Magnolia Group will be putting together gift baskets to be 

auctioned off to help celebrate the holiday season. 

Entry is Free! 

 

Come one, Come All & Bring your holiday cheer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Funds from this event directly support the future of The Magnolia Group 


